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Dear Friends, 

I wish you health, peace, and some bright moments of joy in 
this challenging time.

The East Harlem School at Exodus House has been a pillar 
of strength and serenity for low-income families in Spanish 
Harlem since 1993. We are committed to supporting our 
school community, including our faculty and staff, during 
and beyond this period of pandemic. Below, you will find the 
three immediate steps that we are taking to keep healthy 
and whole.

We have waived tuition for all of our students for the 
duration of the school year.
We will continue to provide paychecks to our entire 
faculty and staff — as they continue to work tirelessly for 
our community — for the duration of the school closure.
Over the coming months, we will work to provide 
nonperishable food supplies and emergency grants to EHS 
families facing unemployment, eviction, and unforeseen 
medical bills.

In order to make all of the above possible, and to assure 
our children continue to receive this magical education 
of the body, spirit, and mind — for all the years ahead — 
we ask you to please support The East Harlem School 
Emergency Relief Fund. 

Donate Now

Wishing your family serenity and safety.
Love,
Ivan
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https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/EastHarlemSchool/relief.html

